Report from Marketing and publicity:

Over the year I've compiled all match reports sent to me weekly and sent them onto Hollie Wright to add to the website, Chris Sweet at the Western Gazette and Richard Walsh and www.sportsouthwest.com 

There have been lots of entries over the year in the paper, and league tables have gone in as and when they've been sent.

It has been better this year in terms of quantity of reports but more care needs to be taken over what's in them. I.e. surnames/spelling team names correctly etc.

Newsletters have gone down well and plenty of warning given to captains or people needing to provide info. Generally people have been very efficient at doing so.

Noticeboard is finally getting underway. Sam provided info to start it off, and it has been agreed that league tables, fixtures, contact list and committee members needs to be on there. 

There have been very little reports from juniors. I suggest someone on junior committee is responsible for tournament reports to send to me? Again there needs to be a more exact outline of what reports need to have in them.
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It's been pretty easy really, just relies on a lot of co-operation from others. 


Thanks
Jen

